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Assistance sought in locating car theft suspect 
(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriffs office is seeking the public's assistance in
locating an individual wanted for questioning in the alleged theft of a car from
Fairview early Friday morning.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant said a white 2000 Honda Civic was stolen
from 211 West Front Street.  The vehicle has expired plate 161DMQ.

Sought for questioning in the theft is 44-year-old Fairview resident Robert Jason
Hobbs.

Anyone with informaton on Hobbs whereabouts is urged to notify the Brown
County Sheriff's Office  Sheriffs office at 785-742-7125.
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